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Filing Your EEO-1 and VETS-4212 Reports—in Time for the
September 30 Deadline!

WEBINAR

Event

9.03.15


This webinar was originally presented on September 3, 2015.





All private employers with 100 or more employees must file their EEO-1 Reports by September 30.

Federal contractors with 50 or more employees (and a $50,000 contract) must also file EEO-1

Reports by the same deadline. In addition, most federal contractors must also file the new VETS-

4212 Report (formerly VETS-100/100A) by September 30.

The EEO-1 filing website is open and employers are now receiving their notification letters. Join

Cheryl Behymer for a 20-minute webinar providing a basic refresher for your EEO-1 Report and

highlighting recent changes. Also, learn how VETS-4212 Reports differ from the “old” VETS-

100/100A Reports. Be prepared in advance of the September 30th deadline!

September 3, 2015


12:00 p.m. – 12:20 p.m. Eastern


Filing Your EEO-1 and VETS-4212 Reports—in Time for the September 30 Deadline! (20 minutes)

Cost: Free of charge

Watch the Webinar Now


Please fill out the requested information to access the video. 
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